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Annual Report 

For the Annual General Meeting held on 

Monday, 4th December 2023 via Zoom Teleconference 

 

The LAF Board: 

Chair  Fran Maunton 

Vice Chair Vivienne Parker-White 

Treasurer Jesse Bowland-Curtis 

Director Erin Gregory  

Director Jan Balinski  

Thanks expressed to Erin Gregory for her re-nomination & therefore ongoing 

commitment to the LAF. 

Meetings 

All business of the LAF has been conducted via Zoom during 2023.  

 

The year 2023 

This has been a particularly quiet year  

 

Achievements 

 Book sales – it has been pleasing to note that there have been some 

International sales. 

 

 LAF social media presence (fb 16% growth to 881 followers & Instagram 32% 

increase in followers to 840) 
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What is next for the Foundation? 

Following a focus on the 2024-2026 Strategic Plan, this has now been finalised.  We 

do recognise that there is the ability, and possibly need for this document to be, to 

some extent, fluid in its implementation.  

 

 

 

Fran Maunton 

Chair 

10th November 2023 


